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Dear Sir/Madam,


We have lived and worked in the North Sydney Electorate for 32 years, in Greenwich and now in 
Kirribilli. Our children went to Greenwich Public School and later to St Aloysius’ College. So we’ve 
been part of the North Sydney community for a long time and feel a strong connection to the 
communities and schools here.


North Sydney is a cohesive and engaged community. It was one of the first electorates to vote for 
independent representation in 2022 and one of the few to vote for an Indigenous Voice to 
Parliament in 2023. We are a strong community of fair and like-minded people. 

We are also extremely proud of our history of being one of the 75 original federation divisions 
contested at federation in 1901. 


We are proud to be part of the North Sydney community. We strongly oppose the draft proposal 
to abolish the federal seat of North Sydney and request for it to remain intact.


Yours sincerely, 

Kerry de Waal

 Kirribilli 2061


9 July 2024
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